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RE: Request for Information held by SWFRS 
 
Your request ref: IG000108 has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked us: 
 
Please supply the total cost and number of incidents the South Wales Fire and Rescue Service have 
attended which relate to the rescue of animals and pets, for the last three years - up until the time 
this request is answered.  
 
I would like the response broken down as specifically as possible, EG: Animal type, each monthly 
total, incident details and total incident cost. 
 
Our response: 

Please see attached data. 

With regards to your request for costs of incidents, this information is not held. SWFRS do not 

calculate the cost of individual incidents. Some services have policies in place to charge for 

attendances at special service calls, therefore have calculated costs in order to charge that 

attendance fee. South Wales Fire and Rescue Service do not charge for special service calls and 

therefore no work has been prepared to calculate any attendance fees.  

If you have any queries regarding your Freedom of Information request, please contact us at 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk quoting the reference number above in any future 
communication. 
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If you are dissatisfied with the way that your information request has been handled, you can request 
an internal review by writing to: 

Information Governance and Compliance Officer 
South Wales Fire and Rescue Service  
Forest View Business Park  
Llantrisant 
CF72 8LX 
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office-Wales, 
2nd Floor,  
Churchill House,  
Churchill Way, 
Cardiff,  
CF10 2HH. 
 

There is no charge for making an appeal. 

Yours Faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Information Governance and Compliance 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 
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